ANNOUNCEMENTS
Friday, Aug. 17th, 2018
     

Today’s Schedule: 	1A	8:25 –9:40		75min
		2A	9:45 – 11:00		75min
		HR	11:05 – 11:25		20 min
		3A	11:30 – 1:20		80 min
		4A	1:25 – 2:40		75 min
		
		1st Lunch 	11:25 – 12:00	35 min
		Class	    	12:00 – 1:20	80 min

		Class		11:30 – 12:10	40 min
		2nd Lunch	12:10 – 12:45	35 min
		Class		12:45 – 1:20	35 min

	
Today	- 2:40 dismissal
	- PHS Var Football Scrimmage, 6pm, PHS

Saturday	- PHS Var Boys Golf Macomb Invitational @ Macomb Country Club, 8 am, Bus 6am

HAPPY BIRTHDAY today to Marcus Lash and over the weekend to Faith Baker and Camden Harter!


Today’s lunch menu is Chef Salad w/Breadstick, Italian Dunkers w/Marinara Sauce or Chicken Patty on Bun, Mixed Garden Salad and Diced Peaches.

Thanks to the FFA members who took time to greet the PCS students this morning. I appreciate your efforts. Mrs. Heavner

Student Council will meet Monday during Homeroom in the Art Room.  

There will be a Spanish Club OFFICERS meeting Wednesday during Homeroom in the Spanish Room.

There will be a Spanish club meeting next Friday during Homeroom in the Spanish Room.

Powder Puff football permission forms and money must be turned into Ms. Aebel, Mrs. Davidsmeyer, or Avery Lewis before 3:30pm Friday, August 24th, 2018.   

Mr. Bacon's Driving schedule will be posted on his door and in the gym for students to check.  All Behind the Wheel students should be on it, please check it and make sure you find your name.  Please talk to him if you are not on the list.  If a student changes PE hours, please let Mr. Bacon know.  Also any students that have a 16th birthday coming up, make sure you have checked in with Mr. Bacon a couple of weeks PRIOR to your Birthday.

If you have not picked up your yearbook, please stop by Mrs. Shade’s room.

Athletes are reminded to get their raffle ticket money turned in to Mr. Heinz.  You will not be able to play in a contest until your money is turned in.

Students:  Don’t forget to buy your 2018/2019 Car Tag in the main office if you plan on driving to school this year!  This year’s tags are blue, so if you have any other color, it is NOT valid.  The tags are $20 for the year.  

HAVE A SUPER SAUKEE WEEKEND!


